
From:	Naomi Goodwin [aaaahhhrrg@yahoo.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 29, 2014 5:28 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Naomi Goodwin

21 Marion Rd
Leicester, NC 28748

From:	Sharon Cousins [sharonkcousins@gmail.com]
Sent:	Tuesday, April 29, 2014 3:31 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sharon Cousins

189 Our Dr
Hayesville, NC 28904

From:	Lisa Waugh [lisa.j.m.waugh@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 28, 2014 9:29 PM



To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support North Carolina's strong net metering policies. By encouraging private investment in
clean energy, the state's existing policies support North Carolina's booming solar industry. Net
metering reduces the need for expensive power plants and infrastructure, and drives local job
creation and investment. 

North Carolina's solar industry has helped our state rise to 2nd in the nation for added solar
capacity in 2013, and we should be helping to drive the solar industry's growth rather than
standing in its way.  

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lisa Waugh

250 Lentz Harness Shop Rd N
Mount Pleasant, NC 28124

From:	Tara Blomquist [tblomquist@northstate.net]
Sent:	Monday, April 28, 2014 9:14 PM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I support solar energy and net metering in North Carolina. Net metering drives private
investment by giving property owners the option to generate their own electricity while receiving
fair credit for the surplus electricity they provide to the grid. It also provides customer choice in a
state with an otherwise monopolized energy market. Utilities companies should not be standing
in the way of American ingenuity and customer choice to protect their old way of doing business.
Our economy thrives on innovation, competition and choice. 

Please oppose any attempt to undermine these policies.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Tara Blomquist

511 Valleybrook Dr
Jamestown, NC 27282



From:	Jennifer Keys [jennylkeys@gmail.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 28, 2014 11:48 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Keys

3108 Konnoak Dr
Winston Salem, NC 27127

From:	Deborah Swanson [dswansong@aol.com]
Sent:	Monday, April 28, 2014 10:47 AM
To:	Statements
Subject:	RE: Docket E-100 Sub 83

Dear NC Utilities Commission,

I?m writing to you today in support of net metering and solar energy. Fair net metering policies
ensure that customers receive fair credit for their contribution of clean, renewable energy to the
grid. It?s critical to support a transition away from dirty fossil fuels that pollute the air and water,
threaten the public health and contribute to climate change. 

Please do not weaken North Carolina's net metering standards. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deborah Swanson

568 Garren Creek Rd
Fairview, NC 28730




